
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: February 06, 2024 

ITEM TITLE, PRESENTER: Letter of support for the San Juan County BDO Zone Designation, 

Elaine Gizler, San Juan County Economic Development Director 

RECOMMENDATION: Consent  

 

SUMMARY 

We are requesting the approval of a Letter of Support to apply for the BDO Zone Designation. The 

economic benefit of the clean energy transition. Bio-manufacturing will provide an influx of clean 

energy opportunities for our area.  It will also offer our local Sawmills the opportunity for growth and 

expansion, and create new jobs.  

HISTORY/PAST ACTION 

None 

FISCAL IMPACT 

None 


